
PFA News 
PFA Committee Meeting 
The next PFA Committee Meeting will be held on:- 

Thursday 4th June 2015 at 3.30pm   

The meeting will be held in the school.  Everyone is welcome.  Please come along.  The PFA is 
always keen to hear any fundraising ideas! 

Isobel McBain our PFA Chairperson has decided to step down at the next AGM.  I am sure 
that you will all agree that she has done a fantastic job over the last few years and has 
helped the PFA raise lots of money for the school and pupils.   

The PFA will be looking for volunteers to take over the role of Chairperson.  If you are 
interested in helping out please do let Isobel or any of the Committee Members know. 

Rag Bag Collection 
The next Rag Bag collection will be on:- 

Monday 15th June 2015 
We can accept the following items: 
             

All men’s, ladies and children’s clothing 
Paired shoes (tied together) 
Handbags, bags, ties & belts 
Household linen & towels 

Please bring any bags to the school on or before Monday 15th June. 

EasyFundraising 
Did you know that whenever you buy anything online -  from your weekly shop to your 
annual holiday - you could be raising a free donation for Brydekirk Primary School PFA?   It's 
really simple, and doesn't cost you anything. 

All you have to do is: 
1. Go to http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/brydekirkpfa 
2. Sign up for free  
3. Get shopping - your donations will be collected by easyfundraising and automatically 
sent to Brydekirk Primary School PFA. It couldn't be easier! 

There are no catches or hidden charges and Brydekirk Primary School PFA will be really 
grateful for your donations.  Thanks to all of you that have already signed up - we have 
already raised £177!


